Steven Seee

From: Jill Saint <saint.bentley@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 1:02 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bili H5351

My name is Jill Saint and | am in opposition of Bill H5351. | believe that these invasive and risky procedures need
physician oversight.

- Jill Saint



